
From: Allen Makin <cllrmakin@outlook.com>
Sent: 22 February 2021, 20:52
To: "Palmer, Leanne" <LEANNE.PALMER@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning Application P/2020/0061/HYBR Omega South St Helens.

Dear Ms Palmer
I am writing as the Chairman of Bold Parish council with regard to the above planning application which
is subject to a planning inspectorate examination.
I should like the opportunity to attend and present written evidence on behalf of the Parish council.
I would be grateful if the inspector would allow this.
Kind regards
Allen Makin
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